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Washington, DC, March 19, 2020 — On this week’s episode of Podcast from 

Washington, sheltering-in-place NACCHO government affairs team members Ian Goldstein 

and Eli Briggs discuss the government actions taken since the president declared a national 

emergency. They also discuss how funding is being distributed to state health departments 

and directly-funded local health departments over the next few weeks.  

 Later in the program, Ian sits down with Barbara Marsh, Assistant to the Health 

Commissioner, Public Health Dayton and Montgomery County, OH. They discuss how her 

health department has been able to curb the opioid overdose epidemic in the community, 

and how members of her local health department deal with substance-use disorder 

tragedies as members of the community. 

### 
 
About NACCHO 
The National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO) represents the 
nation's nearly 3,000 local health departments. These city, county, metropolitan, district, 
and tribal departments work every day to protect and promote health and well-being for 
all people in their communities. For more information about NACCHO, please visit 
www.naccho.org.  
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